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Resignation of an Alternate Member of the Governing Board 
 

Thomas Wiedmer, Alternate Member of the Governing Board, has decided to leave the Swiss 
National Bank (SNB) as of the end of June 2018 and take up a new professional challenge 
following the regulatory cooling-off period. 

The Bank Council and the Governing Board regret Thomas Wiedmer’s decision to resign his 
post. They would like to thank him for his enormous commitment to the SNB over the last  
18 years and wish him all the best and every success for the future, both personally and 
professionally. 

Thomas Wiedmer (born 1962) joined the SNB in 2000 and has since served as Alternate 
Member of the Governing Board in Department II (Financial Stability, Cash, Central 
Accounting, Controlling, Risk Management, Operational Risk and Security). 
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